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Dear 1,,Ir Gardiner 

Further to our letter to you of October on , we have studied the 
amended plans on the Councirs web site 

(11cRoic 

I write to confirm that the revised drawings have overcome my clients concerns regarding loss of privacy and 
overlooking 

The following planning condition should be imposed on any grant of planning permission 

The 1.8 metre high timber sIatted fence to the first floor roof terrace hereby approved shag be 
permanently retained". 
Reason: To Safeguard the privacy and amenity of adjoining residential occupiers. 

Please can you acknowledge receipt of this email and send through a copy of the decision notice in due 


